MM 31 17 PH 3112



Town of Uxbridge Board of Health

21 South Main Street, Room 204 Uxbridge, MA 01569 Phone # (508) 278-8600 X 8 Fax # (508) 278-8604 Posted by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Michael Morrissette, Chair David Tapscott, Vice Chair Joann Lindenmayer, Member

August 31, 2017

NOTICE OF VACANCY UXBRIDGE RECYCLING AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE

According to Section 2 of the Town Charter, the Board of Selectmen may establish and appoint an advisory committee of a temporary nature as it deems necessary or desirable. At their meeting on August 28, 2017, the Board of Selectmen voted to create a Recycling and Sustainability Committee. The overall mission of the advisory committee would be to promote and improve recycling in Uxbridge. The Recycling and Sustainability Committee will serve as an advisory committee to the Board of Health and the Board of Selectmen on issues related to recycling and sustainability.

Description of Duties

The committee will meet monthly or as determined by the committee to promote recycling and sustainability in town and provide recommendations to the Board of Health and the Board of Selectmen.

Preferred Qualifications

Experience with and/or interest in improving recycling and sustainability actions in town. Ability to meet monthly and dedicate up to 5-10 hours per month. Interest in researching recycling and sustainability efforts or resources available to the town of Uxbridge.

Interested parties should submit a Talen Bank Form to the Town Manager's Office or by email to <u>dgenereux@uxbridge-ma.gov</u>. Talent Bank Forms are available in the Town Manager's Office or <u>http://www.uxbridge-ma.gov/Pages/UxbridgeMA_Manager/talentbank.pdf</u>.